Roygal Uirtoria Hoapital

Montreal

August 10th,
198 Le

C. Fo Martin, Esq., M. D.,
Dean, Faculty of Medicine,
MeGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Doctor Martin:-

I am enclosing for your obser-
vation the edition of August 7th of the "Montreal Her-
ald", outlining the proposed million dollar convention
hall over the MeTavish reservoir.

If we have any good objections
to advance regarding this proposal, I think that some
action should be taken on behalf of the hospital and
college.

I shall await your further

Yours very truly,
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W. R. Chenoweth,

Superintendent




